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From: Dan Wright
Sent: 28 April 2017 09:32
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: Weatherby Crossing - Newmarket, Suffolk

Hello Caroline

It's

Many Thanks

Daniel

Sent from my iPhone

On 28 Apr 2017, at 09:14, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gsi.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Wright

Thank you for your e-mail. Could you please providé a full postal address so that | can register your
objection to this application.

Kind regards
Caroline O’Neill

Caroline O'Neill | Miss, Transport and Works Act Orders Unit, Department for Transport,
1/14-18, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London SW1P 4DR | 020 7944 3196 |

From: Dan Wright

Sent: 27 April 201/ 15:25

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: Weatherby Crossing - Newmarket, Suffolk

Dear Sir/Madam

I am emailing you to strongly object to the planned closure of the Weatherby crossing in
Newmarket, Suffolk

| use this crossing every day for a variety of reasons as | live 1 minute away from it. | Walk my dog,
go to the shops, run, go to the Newmarket football ground this is amongst the reasons.

I would be angry if this crossing closed and meant a further ten minute journey round every time.
If you are planning on closing at least create a footbridge over the crossing or something such.

| see hundreds of people using the crossing every day so it is massively used.

Please do not close.

~ Kind regards

Mr Daniel Wright
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